
Healthcare  Partnerships
Promote Student Success
Clark College’s Allied Health programs have been recognized as
the 2025 Partner of the Year by ESD 112’s Career Connect
Southwest!

New  bachelor’s  degree
announced

On Wednesday, May 23, Clark College received approval from the
Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU), the
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college’s regional accrediting body, to begin offering its
third baccalaureate program: the Bachelor of Applied Science
in Human Services (BASHS).

The BASHS degree program is designed for students who already
hold an associate degree in Addiction Counselor Education or a
related field, allowing them to advance their careers in the
behavioral  health  professions.  Sample  courses  include
Multicultural Counseling in Human Services; Trauma, Grief, and
Loss;  Practical  Family  Therapy;  and  Systems  and  Social
Justice.

Full-time students can complete this 90-credit program in two
years. Designed with working professionals in mind, classes
are taught in-person two evenings a week, with electives being
offered online. The program also provides all the educational
requirements necessary to sit for the Washington Department of
Health Chemical Dependency Professional (CDP) exam.

“This degree program answers a need we’ve heard from local
employers, who want professionals who are cross-trained in
mental  health  and  addiction,”  said  Dr.  Marcia  Roi,  BASHS
Program Director and head of the Addiction Counselor Education
department at Clark College. “It also serves the needs of our
students,  who  historically  have  not  had  a  straightforward
pathway to a bachelor’s degree that also meets the educational
requirements of the CDP exam.”

The college is currently taking applications for fall 2018,
the  first  term  the  new  degree  will  be  offered.  For  more
information or to apply, contact Marcia Roi at mroi@clark.edu.
Information  is  also  available  online  at
www.clark.edu/cc/bashs.

http://www.clark.edu/cc/bashs

